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DON’T MISS THE BUS—
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Donations will go to Hardin County Schools and Elizabethtown Independent Schools to benefit children and families who cannot afford the needed supplies.

We appreciate your donations! 

Drive Runs July 6th through the 27th.

Drop off Locations Available at multiple locations around town including:
[image: ]Brighter Futures Counseling, PLLC
1002 North Mulberry Street, Elizabethtown
270-982-9292 
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MAKE THE DROP AND BE THE CHANGE.
DONATE SUPPLIES TODAY.

DON’Tm Donate between July 6 - July 27

M ISS THE Bus For more information visit bluegrasscellular.com/dontmissthebus.
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